
    PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Plan Commission of the City of Sycamore, Illinois will 
hold a public hearing on Monday, April 9, 2018 at 7:00 P.M. in the City Council 
Chambers at the Sycamore Center, 308 West State Street, Sycamore, Illinois to consider 
a request by Metronet Technologies, LLC for a Special Use Permit to construct and 
operate a commercial antenna tower, as required by Article 5.3.1.L of the Sycamore 
Unified Development Ordinance and approval of a Final Subdivision Plat and Plan in 
accordance with Article 4.5.6 of the City’s Unified Development Ordinance.  The 
proposed antenna tower will be located on a portion of land commonly known as 2535 
Bethany Road, Sycamore, Illinois, PIN number 08-01-451-009.  Information regarding 
the proposed Special Use Permit and Final Subdivision Plat and Plan is available for 
public inspection at the City Clerk’s Office, 308 West State Street, Sycamore, Illinois. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing or submit written 
comments to the City Clerk’s Office at 308 West State Street, Sycamore, IL 60178. 
 
William Davey 
Chairperson, Sycamore Plan Commission 
 
 
               


